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Dear Lion Leader,
 
We are writing to inform you that we are consolidating new member and charter fees into a single category called entrance fees. As part of this consolidation, we will have one single entrance fee of $35 as of July 1, 2017.
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]This consolidation and fee increase, the first since 1993, will allow us to:
Increase member benefits
Improve the member experience
Simplify the new member enrollment process by having a single entrance fee type
Specifically, we are adding:
An enhanced new member kit with ongoing new member communications and tools
Upgraded MyLCI 2.0 to provide members a destination to track their activities and engage with other members
New service programs to support the new global service framework rollout
A mobile app for members to serve on the go
Digital LION Magazine including mobile magazine app
It's an exciting time to be a Lion. We look forward to working on your behalf to make sure Lions remain stronger than ever, and we thank you for everything you do to make Lions Clubs International a world-class service organization.
 
Very truly yours,
 
 
Chancellor Bob Corlew
Your International President
